
We have got the green flag! 

One of the objectives of this interesting project was to obtain the green flag. This means that 

we have been able to organize and work according to the philosophy of Eco-schools, and that 

we have achieved changes within the center that will be permanent and that will affect its 

sustainability. 

Remember, at the level of our center, we have had to work on three topics: water saving, 

waste recycling, and energy saving. 

On June 21 we passed the last audit by our ecoschool agency. They congratulated us because a 

very good job had been done. The fact that this was part of an Erasmus + project seemed very 

interesting to them. It was the first time they found that a school had worked together with 

schools in other countries. 

On July 5 we received the certificate as we deserved this award 

 

We received the green flag last Thursday, July 15th, 2021. We were able to take the picture 

with some of the members of the eco-committee: representatives of parents, students, the 

management team and teachers. The rest, due to the dates when some are already on holiday, 

have not been able to attend. 

We thank all those who have contributed to being able to obtain this award. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


